NOISE VARIANCE PERMIT APPLICATION
VILLAGE OF ALLOUEZ

Please return completed application at least four weeks before the event to the Allouez
Administrator, 1900 Libal Street, Green Bay, WI 54301. Applications received after that
time may not be processed.
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Please refer to the Village of Allouez Noise Ordinance







March 14, 2016
To the Village of Allouez Board:
The Lorelei Inn has set the date for our 2016 Oktoberfest Celebration for September 23-24, 2016.

This is a request to extend our liquor license to our outdoor event. We also realize that we need to
comply with the noise ordinance. We were hoping that we could close off the road from the east
intersection of Allouez Place to Webster Ave and to the end of our parking lot entrances. The road
would only be closed with movable barriers so any emergency vehicles would have access. Our
celebration has grown the past two years and more often than not, the crowds are spilling out into the
road. If this road was closed to through traffic, it would further allow the safety of the crowd. We
borrow the moveable barriers from Cellcom so they are very sturdy barriers and are also easily movéd.
We have also employed a security firm to provide safety and protection for our business and also our
customers. Last year we had four paid security personnel and this year we are planning on going to
eight so we can cover all sections of the tent. They would also be patrolling the road if we were able to
close it once again. New this year is that Bellin Hoépital has given us permission to use their parking lots
on St Joseph and we are planning to run a shuttle. The details are still being worked out but we will
keep you informed.

Last year as in the previous years, we did not charge a cover charge and the entrance to the event was
staffed with Allouez Kiwanis Members, Green Bay Animal Rescue volunteers and most impressively by
the CP Center who brought several of their clients a!oﬁg who were personally thanking people for their
donations. Once again, we were able to present $1(000.00 to each the Allouez Kiwanis Leonard Hack
Memorial Scholarship Fund; $1000.00 to the Miracle League Field in Allouez; $1500.00 to the CP Center;
$1000.00 to the Green Bay Animal Rescue; "$1000.'00 to the Altrusa House; $500.00 to the Allouez
Beautification Committee; $300.00 to the Allouez Parks Committee; Green Bay Curling $30.00; $600.00
to soccer leagues; and some smaller donations are being made for summer recreation programs in the
area.

We just did a running tally of donations for the last four years and the total exceeds $20,000.00.
Thank you in advance for helping us with our event.
Lorelei Inn

David Hack Lynne Hack-Stahl Meagan Stahl Colombo







